
Office of the Comptroller General of India 

Request for Proposal for IAAD Centralised Pension Processing Project 

Notice for Pre-Bid conference 

 

Ref: IAAD/CPP/RFP/Notice/06 

15 November 2021 

Dear Prospective Bidders, 

 

The Indian Audit & Accounts Department under the Comptroller & Auditor General of 

India (C&AG) in its endeavour to design and develop a centralized IT Application for 

facilitating processing of pension of state government employees across the country had floated 

the Request for Proposal of the Project on November 5, 2021 through the CPPP Portal vide 

Tender Reference Number - AG(A and E)/TS/2021-22/CPP Project [Tender ID - 

2021_CAG_655205_1]. Bidders are invited to refer to CPPP Portal to download the tender 

documents. Interested SIs may submit their bids from December 3, 2021 to December 20, 2021.  

In this context, the IA&AD shall hold a pre-bid conference on November 18, 2021 at 

2:30 PM at Room 213, iCISA, A-52, Institutional Area, Block A, Industrial Area, Sector 

62, Noida, Uttar Pradesh – 201301. 

The participants are requested to confirm their participation to cppproject@cag.gov.in  

by 5:30 PM on November 17, 2021 along with Company name, Name of representatives, 

Designation, Email ID. Due to Covid restrictions, it has been decided that maximum 4 persons 

from a SI and 2 persons from an OEM/ CSP may attend the meeting in-person.  

Remaining people may attend the Pre-bid meeting using the following link: 

https://bit.ly/3DuHE1u 

 

 

(Raghvendra Singh) 

Director (IS) 

O/o the C&AG of India 
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